

BICENTENNIAL COMMITTEE TOWN OF EAST BRIDGEWATER

www.eastbridgewaterma.gov

175 CENTRAL STREET EAST BRIDGEWATER, MASSACHUSETTS 02333

MINUTES OF MAY 12TH, 2022 AT 6:00PM

Members:

REC'D EB TOWN CLERK '22 JUL 12 PM4:10

Dale Julius, Co-Chairman P	John Haines P	
David Sheedy, Co-Chairman P	Rose Culp A	
Noreen Cahill, Treasurer P	Dee Dee Rogers A	
Katie Cavanagh, Secretary P	Nancy Hill P	
Tom Turner P	Paul Connell P	

Guests: Anne Kerrigan and Diane Philips

- A. Call to order by Dale Julius at 6:03PM
- B. Minutes of Previous Meeting M/Paul Connell; 2nd/Tom Turner; All in favor
- C. Update from Co-Chairmen
 - Update from Co-Chairmen Dave received a phone call from Gerard Cassidy (our new State Representative) and Alyson Sullivan we were able to secure some state funding for the for Bicentennial Celebration. This will allow us to begin planning and setting up programs and events. Dave asked us to think about a mission statement and even think about monies left over.
 - Brockton Symphony Orchestra would be interested in planning an event, we may consider doing a town common performance or the Jr/Sr High School Auditorium.
 - Dan Roderick's as a speaker
 - "Let's start lining them up and getting them on paper."
 - Dale will work on the Calendar

D. New Business

- Dale mentioned a Paint Night Nancy will ask about pricing the COA has used.
- Historic Commission will do a walking tour on May 20th and 21st throughout the town. John mentioned we could do Trolley Tours which could be paid for with our funds. We will investigate this option.
- The library has its 125th anniversary party on June 15th, 2022
- Door Decorations around town for July. Mention of Christmas house tours.
- 4th of July kids/doll carriage/bike parade.

- Katie discussed the medallion idea, and that she would like to work on with Peter Santilli from Alloy Castings Co., Inc. Alloy was opened in the late 1940's and is still family owned and operated. Alloy created a minute man plaque for the Sesquicentennial Celebration. Katie will follow up with Peter.
- Anne Kerrigan (Assistant Director of EB Cam) discussed finding video from the 175th celebration that chronicles the entire weekend of the celebration. Anne will be digitizing and editing the video into potential short shows. These will be shown on the cable network.

M/Nancy Hill to adjourn the meeting S/Paul Connell, all were in favor. The meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm.

The next meeting of the Committee will be held June 6, 2022, at 6:00pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Katie Cavanagh